
 
Norwood Park Winter Concert 

 

Families of students in grades 1-5 are 

welcome to attend our Norwood Park 

Winter Concert on Tuesday December 

20th  from 9:00-10:55. As students will be 

viewing the concert on Monday, this 

Tuesday concert will be specifically for 

families to attend. 

 


